
 

Grumps’ Quarterly Newsletter  

There’s a LOT of excitement happening in the next few months 
with this little burger company! 

Mardi-Grumps will kick off on February 11 – Beads and Masks 
will be given out on special days (a real schedule will follow 
and be posted at your store). “Bead Me Seymour” and Let’s 

make this the BEST Mardi-Grumps yet! 

Our company party is coming up at the end of February and 
you don’t want to miss out! It’s always a ton of fun, we will 

have lots of GREAT prizes….. AND the boss picks up the tab! 
What’s a better way to spend your Tuesday evening?! 

Grumps’ Jalapeno Ketchup won another #MajorAward – First 
Place Condiment WINNER at The Chile Pepper Awards in 
December! This competition is open to folks all across the 

United States and the magazine that hosts the competition is 
seen internationally! I’d say this ketchup is seen “WORLDLY!” 

 

At our Granbury location, we are opening a family friendly 
venue where we will be able to host live music on certain 
days, other fun gatherings, and have room for “SO many 

activities” (name that movie!) 

Grumps is also going to be dipping our toes into the catering 
world – actually, we’re jumping in!! We’re looking at adding a 

mobile catering rig that we can take to other events in 
“nearby” cities & towns. 

We’re on the hunt for some new locations – anyone have any 
ideas??? (*crickets……..*) 

With all of that being said, there are going to be several 
opportunities for movement in Grumps…. Are the lightbulbs 

going off yet?? If you are interested in making a name for 
yourself with Grumps – let us know… or show us what’chu 

got! 

 

 

 

Did You Know?…..  

J a nu ar y –  M ar c h  2 01 7  

817 -573 -5040 (of f ice )  
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What They’re Saying…. 
The thing I love about this Grumps is that even though you 
might be sitting by yourself, you never feel that awkward 
alone feeling. The staff is super friendly and always helpful. 
Doesn't hurt that the food is really good for the price. I'm in 
here once at week, and am most comfortable at Grumps-
Cleburne. –Brad Yelp Review 12/18/2016 

Great food, always fresh. Staff friendly and helpful. – Larry 
Facebook Review 12/20/16 

We frequent Grumps for lunch. The quality of the food is 
excellent. The service is great and the general atmosphere is 
special. Highly recommend Grumps. – John Trip Advisor 
Granbury Review 1/2/17 

 

Upcoming Events 
 January: 
 1/13: National Rubber Ducky Day 
 1/15: National Strawberry Ice Cream Day 
 
 February: 
 2/11: Mardi-Grumps Begins! 
 2/28: Annual Company Party 
 
 March: Just Madness Around Here! 
 3/2: TX Independence Day 
 3/17: St. Patty’s Day – Green Beer! 
  

 
  
  
  Shout Outs! 
Welcome to the team all New Hires:  

Vesta, Cameron, Ericah, Hannah, & Preston ~ 

Thanks for joining this fine establishment! 

Let’s welcome Melissa to Stephenville & Vesta to 

Granbury! Kick some butt & take some names 

ladies! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.GrumpsBurgers.com Get social with us! 

 

http://www.grumpsburgers.com/

